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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We’ve had a very focussed week this week as we head towards our assessments and SATs. We have 

discussed with the children in our assemblies about ‘tests’ and the fact that they are nothing to 

worry about. We have talked about the fact that as long as they are trying their best, both their 

teachers and parents will be proud of them. It would be great if you could also re-iterate this mes-

sage at home if your children are showing any concerns about their upcoming tests/SATs. 

Thank you to those parents who missed parents’ evening but have made time to discuss their child’s 

progress with the class teachers; we currently have a 94% parents’ evening attendance rate and I’m 

keen to aim for 100% so please do not think it is too late. 

Just a small reminder about PE kits. The children continue to have their PE lessons on the same days 

and it is important that they bring the current kit for this. It is not in our uniform policy for pupils to 

wear football shirts in PE lessons. 

Thank you for your continued support as we move forward in partnership. 

Regards,     Ms Helm 

Websites/Twitter 

Please continue to use our website and the TTLT website 

to find out more information about the school and Trust. 

These are: 

https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/ 

http://www.ttlt.academy/ 

@LearnTapscott    or    @SportTapscott 

“What we are Learning:” Open Afternoon 

Thank you to everyone who came along to this at 

the end of last term; hopefully you found it useful. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj-rvO96erhAhUs8-AKHVoqCIsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.curwen.newham.sch.uk%2Fpage%2F%3Ftitle%3DTTLT%2BNewsletters%26pid%3D167&psig=AOvVaw3bEMFlnxcebiZhPUG


Summer  Term Events: 

Monday 6th May: May Bank Holiday—

School Closed 

w.c 13th May: KS2 SATS—all year 6 chil-

dren must be in all week. 

w.c 20th May: KS1 SATs for year 2 pupils. 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—May 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June—All children back in 

All of our after school clubs are back up and running. If your child 

doesn’t currently attend after school clubs, or if they would like to try 

something  else, please come and speak with Mr Mansuria in the 

school office.                     

We have had a number of parents/carers emailing to 

request places for this provision. If this is something you 

are interested in utilising from June, please email asap 

to: 

6oclockclub@northbeckton.newham.sch.uk. 

Places will be limited and allocated on a first-come, first 

served basis. 

New Lunch Menu 

We have started on our new Summer 

lunch menu which includes lots of 

new and tasty dishes. Please spend 

some time looking over this with 

your child to help them decide on the 

things they would like to try.  We 

have a new catering team in place at 

the school and I am pleased to report 

that there have been big improve-

ments in this area. Hopefully this is 

something that your children have 

noticed as well. 

Lunchtime Activities: 

We are continuing to 

focus on our 

lunchtime behaviour 

through celebrating 

positive choices . 


